NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
BEFORE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF
CENTRAL SAN JOAQUIN WATER CONSERVATION DISTRICT

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the CENTRAL SAN JOAQUIN WATER
CONSERVATION DISTRICT has received the Engineering Investigation and Report
prepared pursuant to Section 75570 of the California Water Code, and that a public
hearing will be held at 12:00 p.m., noon, on Thursday April 23, 2020. The meeting will
be conducted telephonically at (351) 999-4031.

Said hearing will be conducted by the Beard of Directors for the purpose of
recetving evidence concerning the groundwater conditions and surface water supplies of
the District, and in support, or protest of the Engineering Investigation and Report as
provided in Section 75573 of the California Water Code.

All interested persons desiring to be heard or to present evidence on said matters
may appear telephonically. All operators of water producing facilities within the District
are invited to examine the Engineering Investigation and Report which is available on the

District website www.csjwed.com.

In order to minimize the spread of the COVIDI19 virus, the following options are
available to members of the public to listen to these meetings and provide comments to

the Board of Directors before and during the meeting.

1) Listen to the CSIWCD Board Meeting by attending the teleconference:

(351)999-4031. Once connected. we request that vou kindly mute vour phone.

2) If you wish to make a comment, please submit your comment via email or fax by
5:00 p.m. on the Wednesday prior to the meeting to the Secretary of the Board at

rwroberts(@ csjwed.com or (209) 466-7953. Your comment will be shared with the

Board members and placed into the record at the meeting.

DATED: April 7, 2020 BY:

REID W. ROBERTS, Secretary
Central San Joaquin Water
Conservation District



